
April 1, 2019 
 
Good Morning Parents, 
 
I hope everyone had a fantastic weekend. As we begin April, students will be 
reviewing the phonics learned in Unit Four of our reading program. We have 
practiced with two letter vowel teams that create long a, long, o, long e, and 
long i sounds. Students will also review their sight words.  
 
This week, we will continue to work on place value in math. Students are doing a 
great job applying their knowledge to activities and practice problems. Students 
are excited to continue working on our insect project. This week, they will 
partner with a classmate and begin designing their own insect. They are 
practicing their collaboration skills, writing skills, and applying their life science 
knowledge in very creative and exciting ways. 
 
Class Donations: Thank you for the donations. They are a great help to the 
classroom. 
 
Birthday Treats: We have several birthdays coming up in class. If your child 
would like to share treats with the class, we recommend small treats that are 
either not food (such as stickers or a pencil), or are a healthier food choice. 
 
 
 
Important Dates: 
Thursday, April 4th: Papa Murphy's Fundraising Night 
Friday, April 5th: Multicultural Night, 6pm 
April 15th-19th: Spring Break, No School 
 
Have a wonderful week. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Sarkany 
	


